
HB 999 -- Chemical Blood Alcohol Tests

Sponsor:  Donnelly

This bill removes the requirement that a licensed physician,
registered nurse, or trained medical technician must use a
nonalcoholic antiseptic for cleansing the skin prior to drawing
blood for the purpose of determining the alcohol content of the
blood.


